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Weekly News 
At Delphic School Students and Staff are Safe, Respectful, and Responsible 

Spelling Bee Winners & Ski Trips  
January 24, 2020 

 

Superintendent/Principal 
Message  
 
Dear Parents and Families, 
 
Our ski program dates are scheduled for January 31, 
February 14, and March 6. Parents/guardians must 
attend with their children. Please notify the school if you 
are planning to participate. Fees will need to be paid 10 
days prior to each trip so proper payment can be 
delivered to Mt. Shasta Ski Park.  
 
Our school nurse will be here on January 30th from 
8:00am-9:00am for a material preview and Q & A 
regarding our 4th-5th grade health presentations and 
any other general questions related to vaccination 
requirements, etc. 4th grade students will be presented 
with “Just Around the Corner”, material that discusses 
upcoming body changes, growth/development and 
importance of hygiene. 5th grade students will be 
presented with the “Puberty Workshop”, which 
discusses  changes the body goes through during 
puberty. Parents please sign the permission slip 
attached to this newsletter and return.  
 
Please continue to send students to school with water 
bottles. We are still working to resolve our water issue 
and will keep you posted. Don’t hesitate to call the school
with any questions. 
 
For the kids!  
Ms.  Thomas,  
Email: jthomas@sisnet.ssku.k12.ca.us 

Classroom Updates  
 

K-2 Grade 
● The kindergarteners are learning the letter "Kk" and the number "13". We have a new 

kindergartner, welcome Lane! The first and second grades took a math test this week. In the 
afternoon, they learned about Martin Luther King Jr. Thursday, January 30, is our 100 Day Party. 

 
3-5 Grade 

● This week we worked on review and assessment for Unit 3 in math. The students have been 
working hard on Unit 3. In addition they have been practicing multiplication facts 1-12. Students 
take a timed test on Fridays. The first person to complete all tests correctly will get a prize. We 
currently have two students tied for first. At the end of the year we will be having a sundae party. 
Students will get one topping for each multiplication test (1-12) that they have passed. I am going 
to need to be creative coming up with 12 toppings. Have a great weekend! 

 

6-8 Grade 
● Thank you to students to being respectful to our substitute as Mr. Darnell was out at the end of 

the week.  
 
 

 SAFE Notes  
(Safe Afterschool For Everyone) 

The SAFE student of the week is Larissa Davis. Larissa always goes out of her way to help in SAFE, she is 
a very good friend with such a big heart! Safe is getting ready for Valentine’s Day and having fun 

decorating the school. 
 

Delphic School Upcoming Events 
➔ January 30th ​- 8:00-9:00 Nurse Open Q & A for Upcoming Presentations 
➔ January 31st ​- Mt. Shasta Ski/Snowboard Program, depart from Delphic @ 8:30am 
➔ February 1st-May 31st ​- State Physical Fitness Testing  
➔ February 10th ​- Lincoln’s Birthday - No School 
➔ February 11th ​- Ice Skating, Mt. Shasta @ 10am 
➔ February 14th ​- Mt. Shasta Ski/Snowboard Program, depart from Delphic @ 8:30am 
➔ February 17th ​- Presidents Day - No School 

 

Breakfast Menu  
Monday - Waffles, Sausage, Fruit, Milk 
Tuesday - French Toast Sticks, Yogurt, Fruit, Milk 
Wednesday - Oatmeal, Hard-Boiled Egg, Fruit, Milk 
Thursday - Bagel, Yogurt, Fruit, Milk 
Friday - Egg Muffins, String Cheese, Fruit, Milk 

Lunch Menu  
Monday - Chicken Noodle Soup, Crackers, Veggies, Fruit, Milk 
Tuesday - Sloppy Joes, Veggies, Fruit, Milk 
Wednesday - Quesadillas, Spanish Rice, Veggies, Fruit, Milk 
Thursday - Egg Rolls, Fried Rice, Fruit, Milk 
Friday - Pizza, Salad, Fruit, Milk 

Delphic Elementary School  
1420 Delphic Road, Montague, CA 96064-9234, 530-842-3653, cell 530-643-1700, www.delphic.k12.ca.us 

Daily Schedule: Breakfast served at 8:00am, school starts at 8:30am, Kinder releases at 12:30pm, 1st-8th grades releases at 3:00pm, 2:00pm on Fridays, SAFE until 6:00pm. 


